
Mundella Winter Wonderland 
The Winter Fair will take place on Friday 3rd December. This 

year we will be booking time slots and you will be able to take 

your children home afterwards.  

 

Monday 29th Nov to Wednesday 1st December—Sign up for 

slots and purchase vouchers (£1 each, please have the correct 

change where possible) on the playground at 3:10pm. The 

vouchers can be used for games and gifts. 

 

Friday 3rd December—Winter Fair 

Arrive at your chosen slot and visit the school hall after picking 

your child up from office. There will be gifts, snacks, drinks and 

lots of fun! 

Stalls: 

Handmade Gift Stalls—1 voucher 

Class Game—1 voucher 

Adult Raffle—1 voucher 

Kids and Adults Tombola—1 voucher 

Drink and Biscuit—1 voucher 

DT Club Game Stall—1 voucher 

 


